Ofile 5-1-6

s.13(1)(a)

s.15(1)

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS



MINISTÈRE DES AFFAIRES EXTÉRIEURES

OTTAWA K1A OG2

CONFIDENTIAL

January 27, 1977 PSSV-294

Dear Gordon,

Attached is a copy of a letter from our

High Commission in London

Also attached is

a copy of a paper we have prepared for the use of our recruiting teams in responding to questions which may arise during their interviews with potential Foreign Service applicants in Universities.

Yours sincerely,

F.A.E. Ward Deputy Director Security Services

Division

Mr. Gordon F. Frazer, Security & Intelligence Emergency Planning, Privy Council Office, OTTAWA